
From: Hannah Remmel
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Please protect the Buffalo River
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 3:34:53 PM

I have loved the Buffalo River since I was a baby. My family always used to go there
for spring break and rent a cabin, and we love to canoe, hike, and swim there.
Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River
watershed. 

Hannah Remmel
4201 Kenyon Drive 
Little Rock, AR 72205
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